Farnham Primary School

'Together we discover, believe & achieve.'

1st October 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to invite you to our upcoming Parent Consultation Evenings. These meetings are a valuable opportunity to discuss your child's progress and how we can continue to support their learning and development together.

Nursery, Reception and Year 1: Wednesday 8th October 2025

Years 3, 4, 5 & 6: Thursday 9th October 2025

Please book your appointment via the Arbor App. If you are unable to do so, a member of the school office team will be happy to assist you.

We look forward to meeting with you and working in partnership to ensure the very best for your child.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S Keenan Headteacher

Headteacher: Mrs S Keenan







Stratford Road, Bradford West Yorkshire, BD7 3HU

T: (01274) 573 297

E: office@fps.paymat.org www.farnhamprimary.org.uk